
9. PROPOSED NEW RIGHT OF WAY NAMES (Cont’d) 
 
 The Subdivisions Officer sought the Board’s approval to a name for the new right of way at the 

Broomfield Terrace subdivision.  The Board resolved: 
 
 1. That the Board approve the name Tompkins Lane for the new right of way at the Broomfield 

Terrace subdivision. 
 
 2. That a Working Party be established to develop a proactive process to provide suggested road 

and right of way names of local historical significance to assist developers of likely future 
subdivisions in the Burwood/Pegasus area, comprising of Don Rowlands, Glenda Burt, Caroline 
Kellaway, Gail Sheriff and Chrissie Williams. 


